Date:
       January 13, 2015
To:
       Marco A. Salvino, Sr., Mayor


       Bobbie H. Grace, Vice Mayor

       Walter B. Duke, III, Commissioner

       Chickie Brandimarte, Commissioner


       Albert C. Jones, Commissioner

CC:
       Robert Baldwin, City Manager

       Colin Donnelly, Assistant City Manager

       Marc LaFerrier, Director of Community Development Department


       Dominic F. Orlando, P.E., Director of Public Services


       Ronnie Navarro, P.E.

From:
      Thomas J. Ansbro, City Attorney

Subject:     36th Street Acquisition, Inc. Right-of-Way Deed proposed to be conveyed 

to the City of Dania Beach; Bridge Development Partners; Bridge Port 95 

Industrial Development
______________________________________________________________________________
Attached is a copy of a letter from Nectaria M. Chakas, an attorney with the Fort Lauderdale law firm of Lochre & Chakas, P.A.  It is recommended that the City accept the conveyance (by Resolution approval and a Right-of-Way Deed) of two small “remnant” (remainder) parcels of land that are used and needed as parts of 36th Street.
